The 5th International Symposium on Phlebotomine Sand Flies (ISOPS 5) will be held in Tunis on 17-20 April 2005. To suggest subjects for sessions, workshops or round tables, and/or request more information, contact the Symposium Secretary, Dr Elyes Zhioua, at elyes.zhioua@hexabyte.tn. Anyone wanting the First Announcement by e-mail should send Dr Zhioua their e-mail address. 
